
ANNOUNCEMENT  BY  THE
PATRIARCHATE OF JERUSALEM
The  Patriarchate  of  Jerusalem  wishes  to  clarify  that  the
former Patriarch of Jerusalem, Monk Irineos, has opted for
self-imposed seclusion. The responsibility for visits paid to
him lies with the Israeli Police.

From the Secretariat-General

 

https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/blog/2015/03/05/announcement-by-the-patriarchate-of-jerusalem/
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/blog/2015/03/05/announcement-by-the-patriarchate-of-jerusalem/

